
From:   Taylor Thompson   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   November 10, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1739-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Fenix Group has successfully submitted an FAA request on 09NOV20. The tracking number that has
been assigned is TRK 200960.


